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Although I have enjoyed voting at polling stations in California and Idaho during my 

residencies there, I value Oregon's current mail-in system.  I trust the registration 

verification process and am proud of the voter participation statistics.  I will be deeply 

saddened if enough fearful legislators are found to vote to "protect" us from a non-

existant problem.   


